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EPEPAC EPEFS Huh? 
 
Although the acronyms above may seem to be a language from a secret club they are not. Ecole Parc Elementaire Parent Advisory Council and the Ecole Parc Elementaire Fundraising Society may be a mouthful but they are certainly not exclusive. Every parent of a student at Ecole Parc is welcomed, encouraged, and valued at the Council and Fundraising Society table. 
Why? 
Parents make a positive difference. Parent involvement is essential for a healthy and vibrant school community. Your child benefits. Your teachers benefit. We have fun. We work together. We meet new people. 
How? 
The PAC and FS meet consecutively once a month from 7-9pm to plan, make decisions, and discuss anything happening in the school. Between the monthly meetings we carry out any planned initiatives. 
Commitment?
Low. Average 3-5 hours per month depending on the time of year and what events are happening. 
Roles and Responsibilities?
For Parent Council we give input on school planning and programming, facilitate communication between parents and staff, raise issues, provide feedback, and problem solve. When you come to a council meeting you are the first to know what is happening at the school and have influence on the future. Executive members (chair, vice chair, and secretary), and classroom reps are official ways to be part of parent council.  And of course you are welcome to attend in an unofficial capacity. 
At the Fundraising Society meetings we determine goals for the year and then work to achieve them through a few key fundraising events. The very important Hot Lunch planning takes place at this meeting, as does the allocation of funds requested by school staff. Executive members are chair, vice chair, secretary, and treasurer.  The Hot Lunch coordinator  and Classroom reps also attend this meeting. 
WHAT IS SEPTEMBER 7th?
We kick off the year with the official business of electing the executives and filling other positions of hot lunch coordinator and classroom reps. Much of the planning for this year happened at the end of last year so we can hit the ground running...or at least at an easy jog.  Looking for a group of friendly parents to make a positive impact with that won't take over all your spare time? Volunteer with us. 
 
We will see you at 7pm in the Library on September 7th! 
 
For more information about PAC and FS visit www.ecoleparc.ca
 
Kudos:
·  A big thank you to all of our parents for keeping our bus lane clear of vehicles and for dropping off your students in the front entrance!!!
· Thank you to the students of EPE from bringing a lot of energy to their classes and making it a FANTASTIC first week of school
· Many thanks to the parent council that has served for the past year! They have supported the school and its many initiatives and continue to be a huge strength to our program. Come out Thursday night and express your thanks and join in on the conversation!
 
Updates:
Important Upcoming Dates
· Sept. 5 First Day of School for PALS students
· Sept. 5 First Day of Kindergarten (All students)
· Sept. 6 Early dismissal (2:10) 
· Sept. 7 Parent Council meeting 7 pm (all are welcome!)
· Sept. 20 Around the World Yo-yo Presentation @ 1pm 
· Sept. 21 School Photos
· Sept. 28 Terry Fox Run
· Sept. 29 Meet the Teacher (5 - 7 pm) Welcome Back Dance (6:30 - 8:30 pm)
 
Student Drop Off Zone
Fostering independence and responsibility is a big part of early education. At Ecole Parc, one way that we're teaching kids to take responsibility and build their independence is expecting students (Kindergarten- Gr. 6) to walk to their classrooms by themselves. Parents are kindly asked to support this effort by dropping off students in the front entryway, and letting students walk to their lockers independently. Additionally anyone visiting the school, including parents, should check in at the office.
 
Parking lot
The École Parc staff has significantly increased this year! The parking lot will be reserved for staff only. Parents and visitors are kindly asked to park on the street, and not the parking lot. Thanks for your cooperation!
 
2017-2018 Division Calendar
The approved EIPS 2017–2018 school year calendar is available online. The calendar includes important dates during the 2017–2018 school year including: school-closure dates; holidays; dates for the fall, winter, spring, and summer breaks; the first and last day of classes; professional learning days; and early dismissal dates. Feel free to keep it somewhere close-by for easy reference throughout the year. 
 
Highlights from the 2017–2018 Division calendar include:
 
•        August 30                         First day of classes
•        November 10-19                Fall Break
•        December 23 to January 7        Winter Break
•        January 31                         Second Semester begins
•        February 8-9                        Teachers’ Convention
•        March 23 to April 2                Spring Break
•        June 29                                Last day of classes
•        June 30                                Schools close for the Summer 
 
You can view the 2017–2018 Division calendar by visiting http://www.eips.ca/download/40472 . 
 
Helping Your Child(ren) Cope with Back-to-School Anxiety
Anxious feelings are normal and expected during times of transition or change. This is especially true for children and teens going back to school, or for first-timers starting kindergarten. This transition can be stressful and disruptive for the entire family.  Prior to the first day of school, your anxious child may cling, cry, have temper tantrums, complain of headaches or stomach pains, withdraw, and become sullen or irritable. 
Look here for strategies you can use to deal with back-to-school worries, and here for information about separation anxiety. 
 
Pay School Fees Online
School fee information for the 2017–2018 school year will be available on the PowerSchool Parent Portal by Sept. 15, 2017. All fees are due within 30 days of being posted. To access your fee information, simply login to your PowerSchool Parent Portal account (https://powerschool.eips.ca/public/home.html) and click the tab entitled, “Student Fees.” Once logged in, you will be able to view and pay fees online using Visa, MasterCard or INTERAC Online (if available from your financial institution).
Remember to regularly login to your PowerSchool Parent Portal throughout the year. Fees are often added to your child’s account to cover the cost of various school activities including field trips, class projects, athletic-team fees, and more. 
For more information about school fees and payment deadlines visit www.eips.ca/schools/school-fees/acorn. Alternatively, you can contact the office at 780 998 3741.
This week at École Parc:
 
Monday:
· No School
 
Tuesday:
· First Full Day (AM or PM) of Kindergarten and PALS
· Mme Atchison away (PM)
 
Wednesday:
· SPIRIT DAYS!
· Every early dismissal Wednesday we ask students to come to school dressed up in a theme. This month's theme is "Ecole Parc Colours". We ask all students to come to school Wednesday wearing green, or brown or green and brown!
·  Early Dismissal at 2:10
 
Thursday:
· Parent Council Meeting in the library 7pm
 
Friday:
· Another fun day of learning!
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